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I am opposed to making Oregon voting in person only. Many people cannot get time 

off of work to go vote and many more people struggle with mobility issues that make 

it very difficult to vote in person. Personally it would be a great inconvenience for 

myself and the people that I support in my adult foster home. When I assist them to 

vote I read every issue to them from the voter’s information pamphlet and explain 

each item to them while keeping my own views out of it. This takes a long time and is 

done over a few hours. I am not confident if I were to do this in advance that they 

would make their choices correctly while in the voting booth and this would be a great 

disservice to them as voting is something they are very proud of doing. Please keep 

voting by mail in ballot for Oregon.  


